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James Zimmerman Quoted in Barron's—US Companies Aren’t
Confident About China. Xi Could Put Up More Roadblocks

Partner James Zimmerman was quoted in "US Companies Aren't Confident About China. Xi Could Put Up More
Roadblocks," an article in Barron's,* regarding reports indicating U.S. companies in China face a worsening
business environment in the coming years.

"We might witness an accelerated level of strategic reshoring, nearshoring, or offshoring to more friendly
countries," James said. "This doesn't mean a complete decoupling or exodus from China. Foreign business has to
be strategic to survive and ensure the resilience of their supply chains and revenue flow."

Read the full article in Barron's.*

*Subscription-based publication
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